

20 March 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

From Monday 23rd March our academy will be closed until further notice and we want to make sure that our pupils are supported with their learning from home. Each year group have been issued with a resource pack that they can complete at home. Year six have been provided with SATs based work, along with CPG and revision books. The rest of the school have work based around the curriculum.

Children were issued their Education City and Rockstars Timetables passwords so they have access to online learning. Information packs will also be uploaded daily onto the academy website for all year groups so that children will be able to access appropriate curriculum content.

If any parents or children wish to have any further information from their class teacher regarding their work then please email Postbox.reedswood@e-act.org.uk where it will be monitored daily by a member of the Senior Leadership team who will forward the email to your child's class teacher who will respond accordingly.

As this is a developing situation rest assured we will keep you informed via our website and parent text messages as we receive the information.

For any of our families that require extra support or want to report a concern in relation to safeguarding please phone the following number: 07513137881.

Thank you for your understanding during these uncertain times please keep yourselves and your families safe. Hopefully it won't be long before we are all back together again.

Yours sincerely

Mrs M Lathbury-Cox

M. Lathtruy Cox.

Headteacher